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This is a preliminary version of the draft concerning the agrichemical management
fund and the agricultural chemical cleanup fund.  I wanted to get a draft out for review.
I will still need to write an analysis, which will be somewhat time–consuming because
of the numerous, technical provisions in the draft.

I think that there will need to be changes to s. 94.681 (6), but I want to consult with
Paul Morrison about that.

Please contact me with any questions or redraft instructions.
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